
Health Visitor

Please update us when your child 

is due or has had their two-year-

old check with the health visitor.

Happy New Year

We hope you all had a wonderful festive period!
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Calendar Dates

Our new dates on the calendar 

are now live for 2025 so please 

keep a look out!

Menu

We are really pleased with the 

new catering company. They 

have launched a new menu from 

2nd January 2025 which is now 

available on our website.
Squirrels information evening

Monday 6th January 7.30-

8.30pm, via zoom. This is 

available to any parents whose 

children are joining us in 

Squirrels this term. To book 

please email 
lucy@woodlandschildcare.co.uk

Complimentary Parents First 

Aid with Tigerlily 

Wednesday 22nd January - 

gain some essential skills!

We are offering complimentary 

first aid for all parents, carers 

and families to join our zoom 

First Aid run by Tigerlily. 

You are welcome to have as 

many places as you would like. 

We use the same company for 

our Paediatric First Aid training 

for staff. 

Please email
grace@woodlandschildcare.co.uk

Funding Codes

Please note your funding codes 

are valid for three months. 

Please note should we not 

receive your codes in time, full 

fees will apply. There is plenty 

of further information about this 

on both Childcare Choices and 

West Berkshire websites. 

Once received, please email 

your code to 
enquiries@woodlandschildcare.co.uk
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